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Chief Executive 
All Scheduled Banks in Bangladesh. 
      
 
 
Dear Sir, 

Change of Bank Holidays 
 
 

In partial modification of our DBOD circular letter No. 01 dated 06 January, 

2003/23 Poush, 1409 it is notified to all concerne that the "Holy Shab-e-Qadr" will be 

observed on Sunday the 23rd November, 2003/09th Agrahayon 1410 instead of Saturday 

22nd November, 2003. So Bangladesh Bank including all Scheduled banks in Bangladesh 

will remain closed on Sunday the 23rd November 2003. 

 

All Banks will remain opened on Saturday the 22nd November, 2003 as usual.  

 

Please acknowledge receipt. 
 

Yours Faithfully, 
 

 
(S. K. Sur Chowdhury) 

Deputy General Manager 
Phone: 9550437 

 


